LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Sláinte do chách! Did you have a happy Saint Patrick’s Day? Here at the Greenwood Reading Center, we’ve been wearin’ th’ green for a couple of weeks now- or at least- our window has! Not only that, but today, March 20, is the Spring equinox. Happy first day of Spring, and congratulations for making it through the winter! Soon, the entire area will be wearin’ green; grass, bushes, trees. What a lovely thought after the dreary winter, isn’t it?
     What better way to celebrate and to cast off the last dregs of winter’s clutch than to join us for our Mystery Meal next Thursday at noon? Bring something to ‘add to the pot’ and head down to the Greenwood Community of Christ church for some lighthearted conversation and good food; you’ll be welcome, even if you’re a little late!
     Did you know that we have children’s audio books? If you’re planning a trip for Spring Break or summer vacation and need to keep your little ones occupied without a television, this might be a good option for your family. No kids? No worries! We have over a hundred and thirty titles for adults.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use via Wi-Fi and public-use computers, fax capabilities and we can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553 or greenwoodreadingcenter@gmail.com.
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